
From: Joyce Bernstein 
Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2011 1:33 PM 
To: 'lwithrow@southernallen.com' 
Cc: Hossein Hashemzadeh; Barbara Kreisman; David Brown; Doris McGhee 
Subject: KTVV-LP, Hot Springs, Arkansas; Facility ID No. 57547 
Dear Ms. Withrow: 
 
This is in response to your April 20, 2011 letter responding to the staff’s March 24, 2011 letter 
requesting information regarding station KTVV-LP’s compliance with the Commission’s childrens 
programming rules.  In your letter, you request a change in status for the station from Class A to 
low power television.  Please be informed that we have changed the status of the station as 
requested and that no further action is required by you. 
 
Joyce L. Bernstein 
Attorney-Advisor 
Video Division, Media Bureau 


